
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Maurene Stanton, Executive Director of Human Resources

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Understanding with Stanwood-Camano School District
Educational Association

DATE: February 7, 2023

Attached you will find a Memorandum of Understanding between the Stanwood-Camano School
District and the Stanwood-Camano Education Association regarding an additional release day
for IEP writing for all certificated staff with special education caseloads.

If you have questions about this negotiated agreement please feel free to call me at
360-629-1213.

Recommendation: I recommend your approval of this Memorandum of Understanding.




